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Preparing for Year 11 

  
Dear Parent/Carer,  
  
To support your child’s progress and achievement this year, we have arranged a Preparing for Year 11 Evening 
for parents and students at Trafalgar school on Thursday 18th September from 6pm-7pm.   
 
During this evening you will be given an overview of the year including key dates, top revision tips, careers fair 
with colleges and employers, exam information, as well as advice and support from the House Team and 
Curriculum Directors.   
 
This will be a great opportunity to ensure that your child’s final year with us starts positively and that we all 
know how to support them to achieve their absolute best and get the GCSE results that they deserve.   
 
We look forward to meeting with you, however if for any reason you are unable to attend, please let your child’s 
tutor know.   
  
Yours sincerely,   
Mr. C Furnell   
Assistant Headteacher - Engagement and Attendance   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


